
The San Joaquin County Behavioral Health Services  

Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) 

FY 2012-13 Annual Update  

has been posted on the MHSA website for 30 day public comment  
  

from May 18-June 17, 2012 

The website can be accessed: 

• Public site: www.sjmhsa.net     

• SJ County Health Care Services (employees) Intranet at http://sjmhsa/  

 
All electronic comments and inquiries should be sent to:  mhsacomments@sjcbhs.org 

 
Written comments may be submitted by mail to: 

MHSA Coordinator 
SJC Behavioral Health Services 

1212 North California Street 
Stockton, CA 95202 

All comments must be received by June 17, 2012 
   

A Public Hearing on the  
FY 2012-13 Annual Update  

will be held on Wednesday, June 20 at 6pm  
The meeting will convene at the  

San Joaquin County Behavioral Health Services  
Conference Room B/C 

1212 North California in Stockton, CA 
  

 
If you require special accommodations to attend (interpreters, accessible seating, child care, sign 

language or documents in alternate formats) please call us at 209-468-8871. 
  
To request reasonable accommodation or translation of documents into Spanish or 
Cambodian, please contact Frances Hutchins at (209) 468-8871.  
  

Para solicitar acomodacion o la traducción de los documentos mencionados en Español o 
Camboyano, por favor comuníquese Frances Hutchins al (209) 468-8871. 

 

 

  
  
 


